
Lanett City Schools Board of Education
Regular Meeting - Summary

November 14, 2022

On Monday, November 14, 2022 Lanett City School Board of Education met at
Lanett City Schools Central Office for the board’s regular monthly meeting.
The meeting was streamed live via the Lanett Panthers Facebook page.

The meeting began promptly at 5:30 p.m. (est.).  Followed by prayer.  The meeting’s
agenda was approved, seconded and voted on.

Minutes: Minutes from the October 13, 2022 regular meeting was approved, seconded
and voted on.

Presentation/Recognition: Central Office Administrator Whittany Nolen spoke to the
Board and viewing audience regarding the State of Alabama Accountability System in
relation to Lanett City Schools.

Financial Statement and Bank Reconciliations: for October 2022 was approved,
seconded and voted on.

New Business: The Board approved, seconded and voted to declare items from the
LHS Media Center and the Technology department as surplus and of no usable value.

Personnel: The Board accepted, seconded and voted on the retirement from a Lanett
City Schools’ employee effective December 1, 2022.
The Board approved, seconded and voted to accept the resignation from a LCS
employee.
The Board approved, seconded and voted to hire applicants for the 2022-2023 school
year.
The Board approved, seconded and and voted on requested catastrophic sick leave for
a LCS employee.

Superintendent Boyd’s Report: Highlights and upcoming events from LCS schools
and the district, including the progress of district projects.

The meeting adjourned at 5:56 p.m.


